

REQUIRED FOR OHIO BAR TAKERS: Substance Abuse
EDUCATION SEMINAR
All applicants for the Ohio Bar Exam are required to take at least one hour of instruction on substance abuse, including causes, prevention, detection and treatment alternatives.
Cleveland-Marshall College of Law is sponsoring a free Substance Abuse Education Seminar on: Thursday 3/2/17 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m, Friday 3/3/17 3:00 to 4:00 p.m, and Saturday 3/4/17 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m, in Room 237. Please plan to arrive early with government-issued identification for check-in. You will have to sign in and sign out of the Seminar in order to fulfill the attendance requirement. This seminar is open to all May 2017 Cleveland-Marshall College of Law graduates. Another seminar will take place in the Fall of 2017, but December 2017 graduates are welcome to attend.  


Name_____________________________________________________________

Address___________________________________________________________

City, State, Zip_____________________________________________________

Telephone_________________________________________________________

Please check your graduation term:

Spring  2017  ______     Summer  2017  _______
Fall  2017 _______
Please check the class you will attend:
3/2/17  ______                 3/3/17  _______
               3/4/17 _______

Return bottom portion to the Records Office “IN” box, Room 142 or SUBMIT As AN EMAIL ATTACHmENT TO m.mcginty@csuohio.edu
                  We will use your law school email address to contact you with

                 additional information and/or attendance confirmation.

